
               Public Hearing Notice 
 
Extenet Systems, a Registered Utility, will install a fiber optic cable on sections of Post Road from the 
City Limit of Madison/Fitchburg (West of Leopold Way) to Irvington Way. Fiber optic cable will also be 
placed on Irvington Way from Post Road South for an approximate distance of 137 feet to an existing 
utility pole easement located on the West Side of Irvington Way. Most work will occur within the terrace 
way, and will start in August 2013 and be completed by December 2013. 
 
Please notify us if you have physical limitations which will require special accommodations. A Public 
Hearing for this project will be held before the City of Madison Board of Public Works at 5:30 p.m. 
on Wednesday, August 21, 2013 in Room 108 of the City-County Building, 210 Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Boulevard. 
 
Fiber Optic Cables will be installed along the corridor right-of-way. Work will be done by Gabes 
Construction in accordance with City standards and in compliance with a Permit to Excavate in Public 
Right-of-Way. 
 
The surface restoration will be done upon completion of the fiber optic cables installation. The 
restoration will be done in accordance with City of Madison Standard Specifications. 
 
If you have questions or concerns about this project please call or email Tim Asta at 630-776-3769, 
tasta@extenetsystems.com, or Jeff Rinartz at 920-395-7120, jrinartz@gabes.com 
 
(Job order number EXTWI12001-2) 
 
PUB. WSJ: Thursday, August 9, 2012 
 


